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Dues
Clubs that are still participating
as normal and meeting in person

are expected to pay dues. In
order to receive the early bird

award, dues are due before
November 1st. We understand

that beause of Covid, dues will be
low, we will adhear to each clubs

circumstance.

Youth Conference
Youth Conference is the place
where all the key clubs around

the state come together to
socialize and learn more abut
Key Club! YC this year will be
held virtually. The date has

been postponed, but stay tuned
for the upcoming date!

Youth Opportunity
Fund

The Youth Opportunity Fund is a
fund from Kiwanis that provides

grants to Key Clubs and members
for service projects and

scholarships. Look around in your
club and see if this could make a
differnce around you. Deadline for
this application is October 15 at

11:59 PM, EST.
https://www.keyclub.org/youth

-opportunities-fund/ 

Key Club Week
Key Club Week is the

opportunity to show your
school and community what

Key Club is about and show off
your spirit. Each day has its

own theme and fun things for
you to do for that day! Key Club

Week is Novemeber 2-6



Candace Ribich
 (406)564-5806

mtkeyclubltg9@gmail.com
candaceribich2@aol.com

SOCIAL MEDIA CONTACT ME
@mtdistrictkeyclub

mtkeyclub.org
@keyclub_montana

Trick or Treat for UNICEF
Even though Covid stops a lot of in person fundraising,

UNICEF started a virtual "Trick or Treat" experience!
Create profile with your club and receive a virtual

collection box. By completing some activites online and
watching videos, you can receive coins that add to real

life earnings! I highly encourage your clubs to
particpate For more information please visit

www.TrickorTreatforUnicef.org


